## Rosenson, Valerie

From: Lillian Lampros

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 5:19 PM

To: Board of Representatives

Cc:McGarry, Marion; Buckman, BrienSubject:Budget Reductions 2014-2015

## **Dear Board Members:**

I am writing to voice my, and my sisters, support for reductions to Mayor Martin's proposed budget for the next fiscal year. It is our opinion that 3.5% increase to our taxes is still too high!

It is also our opinion that the Education Spending, in the future, should be reviewed more closely. I realize that the City is committed to contract agreements re: salaries, insurances etc. However, I keep hearing about how there are numerous Administrators in the School System - I do not know whether or not there are! If this is the case perhaps we have few too many!

Also, overtime has been, and appears to still be an issue!

Sincerely

Lillian and Katherine Lampros District 12